
Fri Feb 8 
4:30pm FLY Retreat at 
Camp Lutherwood 
7:00pm FLW Basketball 
7:00pm Fountain of Liv-
ing Water (FLW) 

 
Sat Feb  9 
3:00pm Birthday Party 
in the gym 
6:00pmFountain of Liv-
ing Water (FLW) Men’s 
& Women’s groups 
 
Sun Feb 10 

9:30am Worship 

10:45am Sunday School 
And Congregational 
Conversation 
12:30 Confirmation 
Class 

 
Mon Feb 11 

Noon Staff Meeting 
5:30 Basketball 
6:30pm Finance Com-
mittee meeting 
7:00pm Thorsmen re-
hearsal 
8:00pm Zumba 

 
Tues Feb 12 
9:00am Tuesday Crew 
6:30pm Festival Chorale 
rehearsal 
7:00pm FLW (Fountain 
of Living Water 

 
Wed Feb 13 

9:00am Rosemallers 
11:00am Open Library 
at La Casita 
11:00am Pastor’s Study 

Group 
6:00pm Bell Choir re-
hearsal 
7:00pm Vocal Choir re-
hearsal 

8:00pm Zumba 

 
Thurs Feb 14 

7:30pm AA Meeting 

8:00pm Zumba 

 
Fri Feb 15 

7:00pm FLW Basketball 
7:00pm Fountain of Liv-
ing Water (FLW) 

 
Sat Feb 16 
6:00pm Fountain of Liv-
ing Water (FLW) Lead-
ership meeting 

 
Sun Feb 17 
9:30am Worship 

10:45am Sunday School 
11:00am Coffee and 
Conversation 

 
Mon Feb 18 
OFFICE CLOSED 
FOR PRESIDENT’S 
DAY 

5:30pm FLW Basketball 
6:00pm Music & Wor-
ship Committee mtg. 
7:00pm Festival Chorale 
meeting 
7:00pm Thorsmen 

8:00 Zumba 

 

 
 

 

Events this Week and Beyond! 

A Message from 
Pastor Patricia 

 
Friends, I have knee replacement sur-
gery scheduled for Wednesday, Febru-
ary 13th at Salem Hospital. My hus-
band, Pastor Joe is planning to bring me 
home the next day, where I will recu-
perate. He has also agreed to handle 
pastoral care calls for Holy Cross during 
my convalescence.  His contact info is 
(217)898-9063 and 
j_w_hughes@hotmail.com  We have a 
guest preacher on Feb 17 - Rev. Peggy 
Yingst, from Warrenton, Oregon, who is 
a long time friend of Pastor Patricia. 
Please make her welcome. (since its a 
long drive she will spend the night at 
my house Saturday). On Feb 24th, Ma-
nuel Borbon will preach and preside. He 
is our MidWillamette Valley Hispanic 
Missioner, and has been with us in sev-
eral ways previously. Please make him 
welcome. I plan to be back half time be-
ginning Feb 28, which will mean han-
dling worship and bible study tasks, but 
not attending meetings, or visiting 
homebound members, for another two 
weeks. Your prayers during my conva-
lescence are requested, though I also 
ask for no visiting in order to concen-
trate on getting well and getting 
back!  Bless you - Pastor Patricia+ 

mailto:j_w_hughes@hotmail.com


Sunday Servants 2-10-19 

Worship Assistant: 

Loran Sell 

Lector:  
Chris Goodman 

Communion Assistant: 

Chris Goodman 

Acolyte:  TBD 
 

Usher for February: 
Jack Ruscoe 

 

 
 

Sunday Servants 2-17-19 
Guest Pastor 

Rev. Peggy Yingst 
Worship Assistant: 

Kathy Mears 

Lector: 
Jack Ruscoe 

Communion Assistant: 

Gary Strand 
Acolyte:  TBD 

 

Altar Care for February: 
Carolyn Ford, Alyce Holman, 

Paula Fanshier 

Are you looking to re-home 
your under utilized BBQ?  

We had one that wore out 
last year. 

Please let the office know if 
this is a donation you 

would be willing to make!  
Thanks! 

 

Special Meeting 
 

A special meeting will be held after  
worship on Sunday, 

February 10th. 

This meeting is to address and follow up 
on our Annual Meeting. 

Details went out in a mailing this week. 

We hope you can join us in sharing 
important information. 

INTERFAITH HOSPITALITY 

NETWORK VOLUNTEERS 

NEEDED! 

We will be hosting 4 families 

consisting of 6 adults and 8 

children beginning Sunday, 

February 24th.  Please let Doug 

Odell know if you’re available 

to help out. 

It’s cookie time! I am selling cookies for my 11th 
year!!!! My goal is 500 boxes. I can take orders now 
please. Pleas email me or talk to me after church. I will 
also have a booth Sunday, February 24. Cookies come 
the week of February 17. 
 
Classic cookies: $5 box 
Speciality cookies: $6 box 
Gluten free Toffeetastics 
New S’mores cookie 
Please let me know if you would like specialty cookies 
so that I can have them available to you. As always 
thank you for supporting me and Girl Scouts. 
Natalie N. 
nyquest@icloud.com 

Save your bottles and cans! The youth 
are having a bottle drive! We will be col-
lecting bottles and cans February 10th 
and 17th. We are raising money for our 
mission trip in the summer to Youth-
works! in Portland. If you bring in bags 
throughout the week, they need to be 
put in the shed. 
Thank you for 
supporting our 
youth group! 
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